
Ramadhân mubarak!!
August 2009 / Ramadhân  1430

As the blessed month dawns upon us once again, we make du’
that Allah unites the Ummah and guide us towards His obedience
and remove the enmity and rancour from the hearts of believers
towards their fellow brethren.

We take this opportunity to assure you of commitment to provide a
credible service to the Ummah and request your du’âs for
steadfastness.

Do not be misled by the doubt created by splinter groups regarding
the Halaal status of chickens and Ramadhân savouries. etc.

The affidavits by the slaughtermen are contradictory and some
even questionable. They cannot be relied upon and remain
untested. We have been informed that some slaughterers may have
been bribed to secure signatures.

We confirm that all Halaal certifying organisations and major
Ulama bodies accept commercially slaughtered poultry which has
been certified as Halaal.
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An earnest appeal for du’âs

May Allah accept our fasting, ibaadaat and charity!


